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Economic Analysis Reports Available to the Public 
 
 

Superintendent Mike Murray announced today that reports prepared by RTI International 
for the Cape Hatteras National Seashore’s Final Off-Road Vehicle Management 
Plan/Environmental Impact Statement, have been posted and are available to the public 
on the RTI International website. 
 
To provide additional information for the ORV management planning process, the 
National Park Service contracted with RTI International to conduct a survey of local 
businesses, an intercept survey of Seashore visitors, and noncontact counts of vehicles 
using the ocean-side beach access ramps and visitors using selected beaches at the 
Seashore.  For each of these studies, RTI International has completed reports which are 
now available on-line at:    
www.rti.org/pubs/business-survey_rti-rpt.pdf  
www.rti.org/pubs/CAHA-noncontact_rti-rpt.pdf  
www.rti.org/pubs/intercept-survey_rti-rpt.pdf 
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